
                                                                     NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

                                                                     2018 PROPOSED BUDGET 

                                                                     WEST CLINTON FIRE DISTRICT 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: that the Board of Commissioners of West Clinton Fire District will hold a public 

hearing on the 17th day of October, 2017 at 7:00 PM at West Clinton Firehouse , 219 Hollow Road, 

Staatsburg, New York 12580 for the purpose of taking public comment on the 2015 proposed annual 

budget. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection during office hours at the Offices of the Town 

Clerks of the Town of Hyde Park and town of Clinton, and by contacting the West Clinton Fire District 

Secretary at 845-516-4612 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE  

COMMISSIONERS OF THE WEST CLINTON FIRE DISTRICT 

Submitted by Cynthia Cole , District Secretary 


